
 
Minutes of meeting of Basin Villages Forum, held Monday 20th June, 2016, held at  

St Georges Basin Community Centre, Meriton Street, St Georges Basin.  
Commenced 7.30 pm. 

 
 
Apologies: Pam Wells.  
 
14 present. 
Welcome to all present, to Clr Mark Kitchener, and Guest Speakers. 
 
Guest Speakers:  
Kay Murray spoke on the ‘St Georges Basin Village, Island Pt Rd, from Basin 
Road to Anson Street Concept Masterplan.’ 
 
Donna Corbin, starting youth & St Georges Basin Pride group, has contacted local 
businesses. Most responded very positively to be involved. First meeting will 
possibly end of July. 
 
Minutes of April meeting read out.  
(May meeting was devoted entirely to Council presentation on the Bherwerre wetland).  
Moved Jose Gonzales. 2nd Maureen Webb. 
 
Correspondence In/Out & Matters arising: 
- Jetties: Dept Crown Lands still has not replied to Chris Gronds’ letter. He’ll 
report when Crown Lands eventually responds. 
- Seaplane: St Georges Basin was not mentioned in the DA.  The DA has been 
approved for 2 years with monitoring. 
 
Financial Report. $4,629.65 total funds. No debtors/Creditors.  
Moved Maureen 2nd Narelle.  
 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 
 
Proposed parking for Bherwerre Wetland, was clarified. 
 
Roads in Mountain Street / Park Drive, the access roads to the wetland, to street, 
needs to be fixed to be able to cope with traffic to the wetland entrance. Clr 
Kitchener emailed Council Staff directly, whilst he was at this Forum meeting. 
 

Meeting closed 8.50 


